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Sports Day 
 

What a fantastic day we had on 

Friday. The weather was just right 

and the children put their all into 

their races. There was something 

for everyone and the older children 

were once again extremely 

supportive of the younger ones in 

the team races. All Saints came out 

on top by quite a margin. 
 

The aroma of the BBQ lured plenty 

of people to stay and join in the 

activities which followed. Thank 

you to all who helped in any way. A 

further £461 was raised and when 

added to the fete total of £1075 

gives a grand total of £1536. 

 

The missing number on the £50.00 

note was 74 and the winner was 

Amy Nicholls – Toby’s Mum – so 

well done to her.  
 

 

 

 

Year 6 
 

We would like to wish our five Year 6 children all the 

very best as they move on to Secondary school. We 

will say a fond farewell to them in the assembly 

tomorrow. Please note this starts at 2.15pm 

 

 

Uniform 
 

A reminder that hoodies will no longer be part of 

school uniform in September. It is the last chance to 

order sweatshirts at the discounted price of £8.00 

(down from £9.50). Whilst most items are kept in 

stock it is best to order before September to ensure 

availability. Hoodies can be worn outdoors for PE.  

 

Corvedale Centre for Children 
 

 

The centre will be open for childcare all through the summer break,  

however it is advisable to book places to ensure necessary staffing 

levels. 
 

 
 

School Kitchen and Meals 
 

We are really pleased that there is extensive, necessary maintenance 

work in the kitchen over the holidays. There will be changes to the 

layout, including the location of the cooker, extensive rewiring and 

plumbing. Please be aware that due to this there may be some changes 

to the week 1 menu the first week back before new supplies are 

delivered. Tuesday 04 September menu will be sausages with various 

vegetables and chocolate crunch.  

 

The three week menu rotation will be uploaded onto the website over 

the holidays. 
 

 

Class 3 Production 
 

The children pulled out all the 

stops last night when they put on 

their production of Sleeping 

Beauty. All the hard work and 

practising certainly paid off. The 

acting and the singing was 

sensational.  

Thank you for the compliments 

following last night performance. 

A special big thank you to the 

staff who helped make it such a 

success. 

Leaving 
 

Congratulation to Mrs Rush on 

securing a new post from 

September. We will be sorry to see 

her go but wish her well in the 

future.  

 

School reopens for the Autumn Term on Tuesday 04 – Happy Holiday 
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